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14 June 2024 
Secondary – Temporary Road Works 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have been made aware of road works taking place on Heads Lane on Monday 17 June 2024 from 
8:00am – 3:30pm, close to the junction of Ferriby Road.   
 
This may affect the route into school, but we have been advised by East Riding of Yorkshire Council that 
access via Boothferry Road would be the best option. 
 
We hope that this change does not inconvenience you and will enable our students to journey to and 
from school comfortably. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 
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